
September 8, 2015

Santa Maria Creekside

Homeowner's Association

PO Box 5911

Santa Maria, CA 93456

Dear Mr. Sneddon,

The Creekside Homeowner's Association appreciates the hard work and support
your department has provided in securing the funding for the development ofthe
Union Valley Parkway Barrier Wall Project. We believe this to be the final
component for completion of the Union Valley Parkway Interchange Project, and
an integral element that was sorely missing from the original project description.

The barrier wall will offer a physical, visual, and noise barrier for the community,
and is essential to help protect the health and safety of many residents within the
Orcutt community.

The Creekside Homeowner's Association is committed to participating in the

Project to the extent that is necessary to facilitate the construction and maintenance
of the barrier wall. We welcome the opportunity to make an agreement with all
jurisdictions to accept ownership and maintenance of the wall and any excess land
upon completion of the construction.

Please feel free to contact me ifyou have any other questions or concerns.

)h S. Kasper
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